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Welcome to 4th grade!  I am so excited 
to teach your child this year!   I am a 

mom to 4 kids-Hudson, Miley, Beckham, 
and Graham.  This is my 3rd year at 
Sunrise.  I taught 6th and 5th grades 
previously-so I know what your kiddos 
will need to succeed beyond this year.  I 
can’t wait to meet them!  We are going 

to have a fantastic year!

Communication

Professora Faralhi

Donations

4th Grade

Hello, dear families. I will be your 
child’s Portuguese Teacher this year. I 

have been a teacher for about 10 
years and I’m looking forward to get 
to know my new 4th graders. If you 

have any questions or concerns do not 
hesitate to reach out. 

We are a team!

This year we will use the ClassDojo app 
to communicate with you. Make sure to 
download it and we will send you the 

invitation to join the class.
We are also going to have a Newsletter 

sent every two weeks to keep you 
updated.

We appreciate any donations of the 
following items:

Wet wipes;
Tissues;
Hand Sanitizers;
Band-aids;
Clorox Wipes
$25 for field trips

Mrs. Stembridge & Professora Faralhi

Favorites Favorites
COLOR: Green
HOBBY: Reading
DRINK: Diet Coke
FOOD: Mexican Food
CANDY: Licorice
SUBJECT: Language Arts

COLOR: Blue
HOBBY: Reading
DRINK: Diet Coke
FOOD: Pizza
CANDY: Chocolate 
SUBJECT: Portuguese

All of the text is editable, so 
you can change font style, 
size, and color. Don’t forget 
to change your grade 
level!

To insert your own pictures, 
right click on “your picture 
here” then click “change 
picture” to upload your own 
photo.

Add any additional images 
that go along with the theme 
of your school or classroom 
by clicking “insert,” then 
“image,” then “search the 
web” or “upload from 
computer.”

(For example, if you have a 
superhero theme, you could 
add a superhero to the 
bottom corner.)


